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 I want to thank everyone who helped the Appalachian team meet the goal of 2018 back packs for the 
year 2021.  Everyone did a fantastic job and this year we are doing things a little different We are asking the 
churches to make May Appalachian Backpack Donation Month. We are ordering all the material required to 
make each backpack with the same type items in each one. With prices going up we are getting items bulk at a 
discount which we believe we can get all the backpacks at $40.00 each. We need 2000 back packs this year.  
We will send out a letter at the end of each month with the monies we have collected from the churches.  
Please try and send money into the Association marked for Appalachian Back Packs by 31 May so we can get 
the items on order. You will hear more each month. Please prayerfully consider this very important project to 
provide hygiene items, school items, under garments, stocking hats, gloves, food, toy, and above all the word 
of Jesus Chris and A Christmas Story for each child.  Thank you in advance of your donations.  
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